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President's Message:
Hello Everyone!!

Are we excited about the Conference in 2019 to CELEBRATE our 10 years of Incorporation as a 
501(c)(3) organization?  Yes, very excited!!!  We have decided the event will be held at the 
Marina Village Conference Center in San Diego, 1936 Quivira Way, San Diego.  It is titled "The 
Miracle of Healing".  

While the board and the committees work to make this great event happen, we continue to 
offer Gatherings and Outreach events we hope you will attend and appreciate.  Check out the 
website for more opportunities to do Reiki!

But the focus of this extra Newsletter is yes, to bring you up to date on the progress of the 
conference, but also to offer you opportunities to get more involved in the inner workings of this 
growing organization.  And we need your help!!

We have so kindly been offered the Albert Beach House in Escondido as a Fundraising 
location.  Julie Anne Moore, a current SDRC member, and her husband Mark have graciously 
allowed us this opportunity to show their home.  But it is a huge undertaking and we'll need 
many volunteers before the event and as docents on the day of, and in a variety of locations, 
some outside and some inside the house.  

The event, a Victorian Themed Psychic Faire will be advertised throughout the community and 
to antique hounds and historical home buffs.  We are expecting a large crowd because the house 
has never been open to the public.  It has been restored to perfect opulence of the 1890's and is 
somewhat of an urban legend in the Historical House Community.  The restoration is indeed 
spectacular!!

As you know, everyone is volunteering, including the Readers.  All proceeds go to the 
Conference Fund.  Your support is needed.  We'll be scheduling a meeting for volunteers soon, 
and shall keep you informed.  For now please clear the 29th on you April calendar.  And email 
me: mary-joy@cox.net to say "Yes, I'll volunteer!!"

As always, despite the work involved, it continues to be our goal to support each of you in 
your growth with Reiki, as well as to create a larger sense of belonging to this community and to 
a world in need of love and shared compassion.  It is a gift we simultaneously give and receive 
with gratitude and pleasure.  
Namaste.

So now it's time to knuckle down and get to work to make our Conference, our events, and 
our lives rich and full with our most benevolent outcomes.

On the following page there are additional opportunities for each of you to do something to 
help.  So get involved!  We need you. And be in joy and laughter.
In loving Service,
Mary-Joy  
President, San Diego Reiki Corps …

a professional organization supporting the community through 
outreach and education.

Save the Dates:

March 17th
Gathering -
Tools for Empaths and 
Energy Healers
1:30-3:30

21st
Outreach -
Unity Church Monthly 
Meditation

April 29th
Victorian Fundraiser
& Psychic Faire 
11:00-5:00

May 2019
Conference -

The Miracle of Healing
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Victorian Psychic Faire and Fundraiser 

ANOTHER OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE:  
April 29, 2018 will be an exciting day for the San Diego Reiki Corps and the public as the Beach-Timken 
House aka Moore Manor will be open for tours. Meanwhile, outside of the house there will be lots going on.  
Readers will be available; baked goods in the food court, a Wheel of Fortune just for fun and vendors with 

wares to tempt you all.  Mary-Joy and Serena have been meeting, talking, working and planning and it is 
now time for others to join in.  We’ll be meeting with the Gathering Committee shortly and Mary-Joy 

has already sent out a call for volunteers.  Serena is putting together a program showcasing the house first 
and foremost with a photo and history of this beautiful treasure.  Next will be an Introduction to Reiki for 
the public who’ve never heard of it (yes, there are still folks who have never heard of it!) and a History of 
the San Diego Reiki Corps.  There will be a page featuring the readers with their photographs and a short bio 
of each; also a page listing the vendors and their specialties. 

Since this is a fund-raiser getting us ready for the big conference in 2019, we’re 
going to sell space for advertising. A standard business card, 3X2½, space is $25.00.  I know 

some of our members have businesses, some dedicated to Reiki and some not, but all will be welcome.  If 
you are interested in having your business card in the program, please scan as a .jpeg and send a copy to 
Serena at spoisson1@roadrunner.com.  If you’d like more information, either send an email or call 760-
304-4126.  We need your information no later than March 15.  You should have received the flyer in your 
in box and it is available on the website now.  

Hope to be seeing you at the event as well.  Thank you!

Heartfelt THANKS to Julie Anne 
Moore and her husband Mark for 
offering this amazing fundraising 

opportunity to SDRC. THANK YOU!   


